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18th November 2019 

 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

 

Pokemon Cards 

Key Stage 1 would like to ask for your support in keeping Pokemon cards at 

home from now onwards. While we appreciate the social and educational 

value this game can have, the younger children are struggling to maintain 

fair trades during this time. Instead Key Stage 1 will be investing in our own set 

of Pokemon cards and Top Trump cards. Children will be able to play with 

these at set times and will be able to learn the importance of fair trades and 

sharing with adult support when needed.  
 

Gentle reminder  

Please respect the Key Stage 1 classrooms when collecting children from 

Playgroup and at the end of the day.  Lessons are still going on, and it can be 

distracting and unsettling for the children. As always, we appreciate your 

continued support.  
 

 

Yours sincerely 

Key Stage 1 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


